March 2025

Dear Windsor Montessori School Families,

We are excited to begin another wonderful month of learning and growth here at Windsor Montessori. This March, we
have a variety of exciting activities planned, with a special focus on new concepts, cultural exploration, and skill-building
exercises.

In March, our Montessori sessions will focus on a variety of themes and subjects:

In Language Arts, the children will continue working with Language Sound Baskets and Pink/Blue Cards to develop letter
sounds and early reading skills. They will also practice Oral Word Building, which helps to strengthen vocabulary and
phonetic awareness. Additionally, we will be reviewing and expanding on these skills through hands-on exercises.

In Mathematics, the children will engage in both new and review activities. They will explore Dynamic Addition Banking
and the Introduction to Subtraction, while also continuing to build their number sense using tools like the Trinomial Cube,
Spindle Box, Addition Board, and Rectangular Box. These materials provide a concrete way for students to experience
mathematical concepts and develop strong problem-solving skills.

In Sensorial activities, children will work with materials such as the Binomial Cube, the Pink Tower, and the Long Chain
to explore shapes, sizes, patterns, and measurements. These hands-on tools help children refine their perception and
discrimination of different physical properties, strengthening both cognitive and motor skills.

In Practical Life, the children will focus on activities that promote independence and fine motor development. These
include Shoe Polishing, Tying Shoe Laces, and Soap Grating. These exercises build hand-eye coordination, concentration,
and self-reliance as children learn to complete everyday tasks on their own. They will also continue working on essential
skills like buttoning, zipping, and pouring, which enhance their physical dexterity.

We’re also excited to dive deeper into our Science topics this month, including the Life Cycle of a Butterfly and learning
about Electricity. Children will explore the fascinating world of living things and how systems work, gaining a greater
understanding of both the environment and scientific principles.

Throughout the month, the children will have the chance to share their work and progress, allowing them to practice
communication skills and build confidence. It promises to be a month full of growth and discovery.

We are looking forward to a month of learning, exploration, and fun. As always, please reach out with any questions or
concerns. Please update our staff on your summer adventures and if you will be a part of WMS Summer Camp 2025 by
April 1st.

To keep up with all of our classroom adventures please visit our gallery on Facebook or on our website at
http://www.windsormontessorischool.com/gallery.html . Thank you for your continuous support and confidence in
Windsor Montessori School. We remain committed to providing your children the highest quality of education.

Sincerely,
Yasmin Mumtaz

(732) 921-2611
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